
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 №481юн from June 19, 2023 

To Ms. Kayoko Amano 

 

Dear Ms. Kayoko! 

I heard from my friend about your stage in August. It warms my heart to know that you 

love Tchaikovsky. There are no borders for music, which is the love for human kind and the 

way for peace. I am very looking forward to meet you some day.  

Please continue to love Tchaikovsky forever! 

 

 

Best wishes, 

President of the Tchaikovsky Foundation  

 

 

Andrey Scherbak 

 


